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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As always I am delighted to share with you our Lead Learners from the last 
half term. These are the pupils who have exemplified The Hillside Way 
above everyone else in their year group and really shone in the subject! I 
am super proud of them all, well done. 

Please take the time to read the article about the #kNOwKnifecrime. We 
are looking forward to taking part in such an important campaign. Some of 
our pupils have been selected to be part of the relay event on Wednesday 
17th April where they will carry the bleed control batten to Christ Church, 
after it’s been delivered to us from Bedford Primary. To show our solidarity 
for such a worthwhile cause we will all complete our own mini marathon on 
Friday 19th April. This is going to be a real community event, exemplifying 
the strength of this community and we are honoured to be taking part. 
Please look out for the email which will share the details of how you can 
donate to this extremely worthwhile cause.  

Amanda Ryan,  Principal 

Another cracking week in the Attendance League! Henderson Town hold on to the lead with a 
close call against Wardale Wanderers. Moore Scorers have regained top spot for Year 7, with 
Halsall United defeated by Henesy City - and Ashraf's Rovers maintain their lead of Year 8 with 
an emphatic win against Higgin's Heroes. Symes Town continues to climb the league - definitely 
ones to watch! This week we take a break from the league as Year 10 are on International duties 
(Work Experience!) so instead there are FA (Full Attendance) Cup games - with rewards for the 
winning teams of each game! Good luck everyone!  

Mr Edwards  

I am delighted to share our published report from Ofsted with you. This is now 
live on our website for staff and parents to access. The link is here: Hillside High 
School - Hillside is a Good School!   

https://www.hillsidehigh.co.uk/school_news/hillside-is-a-good-school-/
https://www.hillsidehigh.co.uk/school_news/hillside-is-a-good-school-/


 

Deighan H—Art  
Sophie L—Computer Science  

Frankie L—Design Technology  
Jo-leigh O—Drama  
Lennon E—English  

Krzysztof M—Geography & Maths  
Sophia H J—History & Spanish 

Kade G—Music  
Alfie H Mc—Religious Studies  

Jessica P—Science  
Ellie L—Physical Education  

Year 9—Lead Learners  

Year 8—Lead Learners  

Abbie K—Art  
Paige H—Computer Science   
Uche O—Design Technology  

Olivia H—Drama  
Luke B—English  

Sidra A—Geography & Science  
Lacey N—History & Spanish 

Talia N—Maths & Music  
Mason W—Religious Studies  
Kaiden H—Physical Education  

Year 7—Lead Learners  

Lillie W—Art  
Amelia Mc—Computer Science  

Izzy A—Design Technology & Spanish 
Zachary M—Drama   
Precious E—English  
Zack J—Geography  

Ruby L—History  
Albie O—Maths & Religious Studies 

Sofia S—Music  
Isla D—Science  

Farhan M—Physical Education  

Hillside High School Newsletter 



Year 10—Lead Learners  

Aman A—Art & Drama  
Mya T—Business Studies 

Jack G—Computer Science 
Lucas D—Design Technology   

Fearne B—English  
Alexander G—Geography  

Brooke S—Hospitality & Catering 
William M—History  

Alexios K—ICT  
William O—Maths 
Stevie E—Music 

Freddie E—Science  
Issy R—Spanish  

Alan DSM—Photography  
Tamika B—Physical Education  

Mario D—3D Design  

Year 11—Lead Learners  

Agatha ADE—Art 
Emmanuela A—Business Studies  

Jay B—Computer Science  
Lily Robinson—Design Technology  

Victoria I—Drama & Dance  
Daria T—English   

Christopher B—Geography  
Chloe-Jane M—Hospitality & Catering  

Eve M—History  
Dora K I—ICT 

Matilda B—Maths  
Jessica H—Music  

Daniella O—Religious Studies  
Caitlin A—Science  
Isobel R—Spanish  

Lewis B—Photography  
Sonny Mc—Physical Education  
Emma Leicester– 3D Design  

Hillside High School Newsletter 
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Safeguarding, Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health  
#kNOwKnifeCrime  
We want to keep our community safe and be well resourced in the 
event someone needs medical assistance! 

This week during assembly #kNOwKnifeCrime campaigner Laura 
Hughes launched Sefton’s Bleed Control Kit Cabinet Campaign which 
involves 84 schools all over Sefton. At Hillside we understand the 
importance of raising the profile of the dangers of knife crime and its 
consequences. As such we felt as a school that it 
was of the utmost importance that we take an 
active role in this campaign.  
 

On Wednesday 17th April a relay event will take 
place whereby a bleed control kit baton will be 
passed between schools within the Strand 
Learning Partnership. The bleed control kit baton 
will arrive at Hillside from Bedford Primary School 
where the baton will be passed to us and it’s then 
our job to keep the relay going by continuing the 
run to Christ Church Primary!  
Following this and to show our solidarity for such 
an important and worthy cause we would like 
Hillside pupils to complete their very own mini 
marathon on Friday 17th April. On this day 
Hillside staff and pupils will run 2.6 miles on a 
carefully selected route around Hillside’s grounds to raise money for the 
#KnowKnifeCrime campaign. 
 

We are hoping to raise as much money as possible for this worthy cause 
and we would be grateful of any donations, no matter how big or how 
small, every little bit counts. We will be sending out an email to families 
with a link in the very near future for those who wish to sponsor us. 


